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Clerk’s Report: 

Environment and Leisure Committee 12 December 2022 

1. Power on the Hill 

1.1. Doyle Electrical have repaired and tested the power outlets on the Hill during 

October. The top power outlet is a twin standard plug socket together with a twin 

USB. However, the weatherproof casing does not close correctly. Being followed up 

2. Lighting on the Hill 

2.1. Replacement lighting for the Plane trees has been arranged and all 7 will have new 

lights with installation due 15 & 15 December.  

2.2. Value for money; Six quotes were requested, two confirmed they would not quote 

and three did not reply (including Doyle Electrical) 

2.3. New battery powered lights have also been purchased for the small Christmas Trees 

3. Allotments 

3.1. Allotment rent has been collected using cashless payments this year as agreed with 

the Allotment Association. Rent has been reconciled to the bank account and the 

reconciliation sent to the Secretary. Fees totalling £470 will be paid to the Allotment 

Association in the December payments run.   

3.2. Two pedestrian gates for Glebe have been ordered and will be installed in the next 

couple of weeks. The Allotment Association have asked for the third gate to be 

blocked off to close a short cut through the allotments 

4. Village Hall Car Park 

4.1. A temporary surface drainage channel is being trialled to allow the majority of storm 

water to drain across the grass. There will still be some standing water after a major 

rain storm but this will drain within about 24 hours after the rain ceases. 


